
 
 

 
Wednesday, December 21st, PBS will broadcast the movie  

The Letter at 8:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

This film tells the story about Pope Francis' call to care for our planet 
Mother Earth. In 2015, Pope Francis wrote Laudato Si’, a letter to the world 
confronting the looming calamity of human impact on the earth and 
ourselves. The Encyclical outlines the most critical environmental and 
social issues that we collectively face and need to respond to in caring for 
Mother Earth and for each other. 
 
Please invite your loved ones to watch The Letter as family and friends, 
invite colleagues, team members, neighbors to watch the movie. Now more 
than ever, we need your support to elevate this meaningful expression of 
our Church's teaching and wisdom.  
 

Questions? Email Simone Seym and Phil Downey, Co-Chairs, Care for 
Creation GREEN Team - Equipo Ecológico de la Creación 

https://www.pbs.org/show/letter-message-our-earth/
https://www.theletterfilm.org/the-protagonists/
http://simone.seym@gmail.com
http://phildowneyjr@gmail.com

